
Ten Pin Staffers Chronicles 
 

Hello Everyone! 

 My apologies. I've been so busy covering the PBA Tour as that’s my main focus as 

what I cover with my news letter. I have finally had time the first weekend of April . To sit 

down and work on The Striking Mastermind program. In the E-mail attachments will be the 

Striking Mastermind Exam answer sheet, and Striking Mastermind certificate. I would like to 

thank all who contributed to the Striking Mastermind Exam. All your support is greatly         

appreciated. Also we have not had a conference call since 12-15 . My plan is on April 18 at 6 

pm EST 5 Pm CST. We will have a conference call. If some of you can not make that             

commitment please email me at  josh@joshhydebowling.com We will be disguising the Strik-

ing Mastermind Exam and what can be improved on the striking mastermind Exam . If you 

feel like the striking Mastermind exam does not need any improvement and you feel like the 

conference call would be pointless please let me know . The phone number is 712-775-7031 

access code 348109 .  Please let me know thru email if the Ten Pin Staffers Think that the 

Striking Mastermind Exam can be improved on and we do not need to have the conference 

call on April 18 . Thank you again for being apart of the Ten Pin Staffer Team .  

   

             Founder of the Ten Pin Staffers program  

       Joshua A. Hyde   

Mission Statement: A professional advice resource contrib-

uted to by bowling industry leaders specifically for bowlers 

who want to improve their game to the next level. 

Vision Statement: This resource is to  help scratch bowlers 

reach a professional level. 


